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From:
Sent: October 8, 2024 11:08 AM
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: FW: Appeal 409- 595 Pandora Ave Principal Residence license.

From: Jon Rennison 
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 3:54:00 PM 
To: Jeremy Caradonna (Councillor) <jcaradonna@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Appeal 409- 595 Pandora Ave Principal Residence license. 

Dear Jeremy, 

Re: 409- 595 Pandora Ave Principal Residence license. 

I am reaching out ahead of the council's review of my appeal on October 10, 2024. While my appeal is already 
scheduled for review, I wanted to connect with you personally to highlight the negligence in the inspector's 
report. 

I want to bring to your attention a critical error in the license inspector’s final report regarding the 
recommendation to deny my application. The report cited not only the wrong unit number but also 
referenced an entirely different building from where I live. These inaccuracies have significantly impacted the 
assessment of my case, and I believe they warrant a thorough review. 

Throughout the application process, I have faced numerous challenges, including having to submit my 
application three separate times. I believe these repeated submissions highlight a series of mistakes that have 
compounded the difficulties I have encountered. I urge you to consider these issues carefully as you review 
my appeal. 

I have a unique situation that led me to consider short-term rentals, which I detail in my full appeal letter. I 
sincerely hope you will take the time to review it thoroughly, as it covers much more than the negligence and 
blanket statements noted in the inspector's report. I am not the type of short-term host the Province aims to 
transition into long-term rentals; my circumstances differ significantly from those seeking to rent short-term, 
full-time.  

I sincerely appreciate your time and attention to my appeal and the circumstances surrounding it. Your 
consideration of these matters is vital in ensuring a fair and accurate evaluation of my application. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. I look forward to your thoughtful review of my appeal. 

Sincerely, 

Jon Rennison 




